
 

 

October 22, 2024 

 

Dear Costco Member, 
 
Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased item 
#1267000 Kirkland Signature Smoked Salmon between October 9, 2024 to October 13, 2024. 
 
With an abundance of caution, Acme Smoked Fish Corp. has initiated a voluntary recall on certain 
packages of Kirkland Signature Smoked Salmon due to potential contamination with Listeria 
monocytogenes.  
 
Affected packages of Kirkland Signature Smoked Salmon are limited to Lot number 8512801270.  

 
 
If you have any product with Lot number 8512801270, do not consume the product. Please return 
to Costco for a full refund. 
 
Please call Acme Smoked Fish Corp. at (718) 383-8585 from 8-5pm EST if you have any issues or 
concerns.  
 
We regret this unfortunate incident and have taken immediate corrective steps to ensure that 
this issue never happens again.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Eduardo Carbajosa 
Chief Executive Officer 
Acme Smoked Fish Corp. 


